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RIJ will not publish next week

By Editor Test        Wed, Dec 19, 2012

Retirement Income Journal and RIJAdvisor will not be published during the week of December 24-28, in observance of the holidays.
We thank all of our subscribers and advertisers for their support of our mission during the past 12 months and for helping make
2012 our best year yet. We'll see you in the New Year.


